
From: FOI. PLG <foi.plg@gov.ky> 
To: Ron Kynes (AKA "Foots") <footscaymanbrac@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Thursday, October 24, 2019, 10:38:47 AM CDT 
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Re: FOI Request 87784 
 

Dear Mr. Kynes, 

As indicated in my letter of 16 October 2019 access has not been granted on the basis the 
documents are exempt under section 17(1)(a) (legal professional privilege) and/or section 
17(1)(c) (advice by or on behalf of the Attorney General) of the Freedom of Information Law. I 
therefore cannot give you the information you seek unless an internal review overturns this 
decision. 

With this in mind, can you please let me know if you do want an internal review. If not, we will 
treat this matter as closed. 

Kind regards, 

Claire Allen | Information Manager | Portfolio of Legal Affairs 

4th Floor – Government Administration Building, 133 Elgin Avenue, George Town, Grand 
Cayman  

P.O. Box 136, Grand Cayman KY1-9000, Cayman Islands 

Switchboard: (345) 946-0022 | Direct: (345) 244-4531| Email: FOI.PLG@gov.ky  

From: Ron Kynes (AKA "Foots") [mailto:footscaymanbrac@yahoo.com]  
Sent: 23 October 2019 10:57 
To: FOI.PLG 
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Re: FOI Request 87784 

Dear Ms. Allen, 

No, I am not asking for an internal review because if I did you could stall my request for years. I am 
asking for the FOI information that I requested. 

Respectfully, 

Ronald Kynes Sr. (A.K.A."Foots") 

 

On Tuesday, October 22, 2019, 11:13:15 AM CDT, FOI. PLG <FOI.PLG@gov.ky> wrote:  

Dear Mr. Kynes, 

Can you please clarify whether you are seeking an internal review of this decision. 

Kind regards, 



Claire Allen | Information Manager | Portfolio of Legal Affairs 

4th Floor – Government Administration Building, 133 Elgin Avenue, George Town, Grand 
Cayman  

P.O. Box 136, Grand Cayman KY1-9000, Cayman Islands 

Switchboard: (345) 946-0022 | Direct: (345) 244-4531| Email: FOI.PLG@gov.ky  

From: Ron Kynes (AKA "Foots") [mailto:footscaymanbrac@yahoo.com]  
Sent: 22 October 2019 10:15 
To: FOI.PLG 
Cc: kyoung@compassmedia.ky; Robert Groh; evh@gov.ky 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: FOI Request 87784 

Dear Ms. Allen, 

In response to your email denial of my FOI request 87784, I find it totally unacceptable. 

It will be dealt with accordingly at a later date. 

Ronald Kynes Sr. (A.K.A."Foots") 

  

On Wednesday, October 16, 2019, 01:51:40 PM CDT, FOI. PLG <FOI.PLG@gov.ky> wrote:  

Dear Mr. Kynes, 

Please see letter attached. 

Kind regards, 

Claire Allen | Information Manager | Portfolio of Legal Affairs 

4th Floor – Government Administration Building, 133 Elgin Avenue, George Town, Grand Cayman  

P.O. Box 136, Grand Cayman KY1-9000, Cayman Islands 

Switchboard: (345) 946-0022 | Direct: (345) 244-4531| Email: FOI.PLG@gov.ky  


